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Dear Parents,
Our Remembrance Day Assembly will be held on Friday, November 9th @10:30am.  We welcome you to join in our remembrance.  We encourage all Scouts, Brownies and Guides to wear their uniforms and participate in the Parade of Veterans.


This year we are also trying to organize a memorial display for our veterans.  Should your family have any war memorabilia available for display (medals, uniforms, pictures, etc), please contact Mr. Donovan.  It would be an honour to have such items for all to view.

Thank you for your ongoing support,

· Croft Staff & Students

